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2024 Legislative Interim Summary 

 

Board of Water Supply Update 

 

 The Board of Water Supply (BWS) has scheduled the design 

of a service lateral replacement project in the Waiau area to 

enhance water service reliability. ControlPoint Surveying, Inc. has 

been contracted to conduct surveys of streets, sidewalks, and 

water meter areas to gather necessary data. Construction will 

follow the completion of design work and approval processes. 

 BWS has said they will notify residents before work begins 

and our office will continue to monitor progress and provide up-

dates as we receive them. Some of these updates may come in 

the form of the above mentioned digital newsletter. 

Aloha Neighbors, 
 
Thank you for the opportunity to serve a second term as your 

District 35 State Representative. Over the past several months I 

knocked on all of your doors and had great conversations with 

many of you. If I missed you, I will continue to find new ways to 

connect with you and you are always welcome to contact my office. 

 

One new effort is my digital newsletter. In addition to the ones you 

receive in the mail, I encourage you to provide me with your email 

address so I can send you additional updates on time sensitive 

matters. You can expect updates on the progress of the legislative 

session, community events, special alerts, and other valuable 

information. 

 

If you would like to be included in these additional updates, please 

call my office, (808) 586-6170, or send an email to:  

repchun@capitol.hawaii.gov. Feel free to also reach out if you 

have any questions or community concerns. 

 

     Mahalo, 



Representative Chun attended 

Elena’s Filipino Foods 50th Anni-

versary celebration. On behalf of 

the Waipahu area legislators, he 

presented a certificate honoring 

their amazing success and 

outstanding community impact. 

Senator Aquino, Mayor Blangiardi, Representative Chun and 

Representative Lamosao attended Hans L’Orange Neighbor-

hood Park’s Reopening and watched several little league 

baseball games. 

Nester Garcia, Chief of Staff 

for Congressmember Ed 

Case, Councilmember Matt 

Weyer, and Representative 

Chun  came out in support of 

Fairway Village’s first annual 

Waikele Community Fair. This 

was a fun way for residents 

and neighbors to come 

together for fellowship and to 

strengthen community aware-

ness. 

Representative Chun spoke 
while attending a Pearl City 
Neighborhood Board Special 
Meeting regarding Sunset 
Memorial Park. Legislation 
that he helped sponsor with 
Representative Takayama 
and others went into effect in 
July and will open the door for 
improvements to the care and 
maintenance of this important 
place. 

Representatives Takayama  
and Chun, Senator Aquino, 
and Lieutenant Governor Luke 
joined Davey D & Lina Girl for 
a Ready Keiki backpack 
distribution event at Pearl City 
Elementary. Ready Keiki helps 
all Hawaiʻi children prepare for 
kindergarten. This program 
aims to make preschool 
more accessible to set our 
keiki up for success. 

Representative Chun was invited 
by the Policy Advisory board for 
Elder Affairs to MC their annual 
Outstanding Older Americans 
Awards. Waipahu native Wayne 
Nakashima was this year’s 
Honolulu County awardee. He and 
Executive Office on Aging Direc-
tor, Caroline Cadirao are in the 
above photo along with Repre-
sentative Chun. 



As I prepare for the 2025 legislative session, I would like to hear from all of you and learn more 

about what you think are the most important issues to our community. 

 

I have a Microsoft Survey that can be completed and submitted digitally, by scanning the QR 

code on the right or use the following URL: https://forms.office.com/r/0wMM9PaLLB 

 

There is also a paper version on the backside that can be submitted by: 

1.  Refolding along the center line below, with your answers folded in and 

Representative Cory Chun’s mailing information facing out 

2. Tape or staple to secure the fold 

3. Apply postage along the “Place Postage Here” square 

4. Drop off at your Post Office or Post Office Box 

 

If you have any questions or issues please call my office, (808) 586-6170, or send an email to 

repchun@capitol.hawaii.gov 

 

     Mahalo, 
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Illegal Fireworks  Invasive Species (chickens, cats, parakeets, etc.)  

Shortage of Affordable Housing   Traffic  

Minimum Wage  Government Ethics and Transparency  

Resources for Public Education  Property Crime  

Public Transportation  Climate Change/Sea Level Rise  

Public Health  Contact Email: 

With the 2025 legislative session approaching, I would like your input on what 

issues are important to you. The results will help guide my decisions upcoming 

biennium. Please rate each of the following issues from 1 through 5 with 5 being 

the most important to you: 

Please see the reverse side for details on how to submit your responses.  

Please include any issues important to you that are not listed above and any  

other comments you may have in the provided space: 

___________________________________________________________________________________________________________

___________________________________________________________________________________________________________  


